
On May 30th 2022 Google and Gmail will change the way that third party apps and device connect to the 

Gmail SMTP services. This means that if you are currently using a Gmail address for your device to send 

emails from your copier, you will need to implement the following changes to both your device and the 

sending account. 

 

 

 

 

 

 











 

Please call us at 301-840-0050 if you have any questions. 

 


